
 
LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE 
A meeting of the Legislative Committee was called to order by Vice-Chairman Coenen on 
Monday, March 20, 2023 at 6:58 P.M.  

Members present:  Coenen, Moore, and Thiele. 

Absent & Excused:  Antoine. 
 
Also present:   Mayor Penterman, Attorney Davidson, Alder Eggleston, Alder Kilgas, Alder 

Schell, DPW/Eng. Neumeier, Fin. Dir. Van Rossum, Planner Stephenson, 
Fire Chief Carrel, Police Chief Graff, Building Insp. Jensen, and interested 
citizens. 

 
Motion by Thiele, seconded by Moore to excuse the absent member. 
All members present voted aye. 
Motion carried. 
 

1. Correspondence. 

A letter from Paul Hennes regarding recycling was read. 

Motion by Moore, seconded by Thiele to receive and place on file the letter from Paul Hennes. 
All members present voted aye. 
Motion carried. 
 
Ald. Coenen requested staff to look into this issue. 
 

2. Discussion Topics. 
a. Updated Inspection Fee Schedule. 

Planner Stephenson gave an overview about how these fees were calculated and stated 
City Staff have been working on updates to the Inspection Fee Schedule for several 
months. We are bringing back a proposed new fee schedule for Legislative Committee 
approval. Discussion was held and questions answered.  
 
Motion by Thiele, seconded by Moore to approve the updated Inspection Fee Schedule. 
All members present voted aye. 
Motion carried. 
 

3. Adjourn. 

  Motion by Moore, seconded by Thiele to adjourn.  
  All members present voted aye. 
  Motion carried. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 
 
Sally Kenney, Clerk 


